
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 12/16/2010 2:22:39 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Request for public PPAs

Hi Meredith
I'm requesting additional PPAs to make public. Please fill out the termination date category 
in the attached document and provide any PPAs that were terminated more than a year 
ago. PPAs for the operational projects in the list should also be provided, and won't be 
posted until 12/31/2010 at the earliest. Please provide the documents by 12/30 per the 
instructions below.

- The power purchase agreements should be e-mailed through the CPUC's FTP 
system {https://cpucftp.cpuc.ca.qovl to amv.baker@cDuc.ca.gov.
- Each power purchase agreement should be one file.
- If possible, each file should not exceed 2 MB, but smaller files are preferred.
- If possible the document should be word searchable.

Thanks,
Amy

Army Baker, Analyst
Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415.703.1891
amv.baker@cpi ov 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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